August 7, 2013

Please accept this letter as my request to have 4.83 acres adjacent on Dayton
Spur Road annexed into the City of Crossville. | plan to construct apartments on
this property and would like access to City sewer. This property is a portion of
Tax Map 101, Parcel 76.00.

Francisco Fuentes
Owner




